
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 Silent Auction – Donation Request 

 
Re: Silent Auction in Conjunction with the Association’s Annual Conference 
 

We are seeking your support as an auction item donor for the Indiana Rural Health 
Association’s Annual Conference.  All proceeds from the auction support health 
professional student scholarships. The silent auction event will be held during the first day of 
the Annual Conference on Tuesday, June 18. The auction item(s) that you donate will 
directly benefit the health professional students so that they may attend the Association’s 
educational programs at no cost. 

If you or your company could donate one item or a basket of items to our auction, you would 
be helping our students succeed.   Please be sure to include any marketing collateral, 
brochures, and relevant details about the item you donate so we can include an accurate 
description for potential bidders. 
 
Indiana Rural Health Association is a 501(c)(3) entity; your prize donation is tax deductible to 
the extent allowed by law.  The Association’s tax ID number is 35-2026704. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Please visit the Indiana Rural Health Association’s website at www.indianaruralhealth.org for 
a complete listing of silent auction items and donors and additional Annual Conference 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 

                     
   
    Steve Dicks                    Toni Newgent            
      
sdicks@polluxbusinessservices.com                       tmnlioness@gmail.com 

        
(c) 812-431-3928              (c) 765-225-1160    
(f) 812-759-0653  
      
 

 
 
 


